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SISTER CITIES INTERNATIONAL ANNOUNCES FIRST 5K RUN/WALK 

October 24, 2009 event to focus on advancing world peace 

WASHINGTON, DC — Sister Cities International announces that it will hold its first Race & Festival for World Peace, Saturday, October 24, 2009 at 9:00 a.m. in the Foggy Bottom neighborhood of Washington, DC. The 5K run/walk is located along a new certified course starting at the intersection of Pennsylvania and 21st Street, NW. 

Participants can register online at www.raceforworldpeace.org. The registration cost for all participants is $20. The price increases to $25 on October 11, 2009 and is $35 on the day of the race. Pre-registration is encouraged. Teams are welcome and can register at www.raceforworldpeace. All teams will be recognized on signage at during the festival remarks. 

Starting at 11:00 a.m. from the race finish line, Sister Cities International will host the World Cultures Festival. The free, family-friendly event will feature music, art, and food from around the globe. Visit www.raceforworldpeace.org to view the full lineup of performers. 

Sister Cities International is hosting the Race & Festival for World Peace to raise visibility for its grassroots network of individual communities that advance world peace and educate the public on the importance of being an engaged global citizen. Funds from the Race & Festival for World Peace will support Sister Cities International programming and mission. 

MEDIA CONTACT: Frances Reimers, 202.347.8630 x8251 or freimers@sister-cities.org 

Sister Cities International promotes peace through mutual respect, understanding and cooperation by focusing exchanges and public programs on sustainable and economic development, youth and education, arts and culture, and humanitarian assistance. More information about Sister Cities International can be found at www.sister-cities.org. 
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